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Continuing Airworthiness

Management Office Memo

To: All Engineering & CAMO Staffs.
From: CAMO

CC: Quality Assurance Staffs

Issue: 15 AUGUST 2019

Subject: PRATT & WHITNEY CANADA ENGINE SERVICE INFORMATION LETTER — KATHON™FP 1.5
FUEL BIOCIDE MANUFACTURING BY DUPONT

Dear All,

New publication has been released on Pratt & Whitney Canada portal. This letter is issued due to
manufacturing of the fuel biocide additive KATHON FP 1.5 had released an advisory which explain
that the use and the sale of additive is recommended to be suspended until the investigation
complete and further written communication from DUPONT. Kindly refer SIL No. GEN-156 on GAM
Server for your acknowledgement.

Thank You.

ZATY NADHIRA BINTI MOHAMED ZUHARI
CONTINUING AIRWORTHINESS MANAGEMENT MANAGER
15 AUGUST 2019




